
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am a farmer and rancher and also have a small sawmill and lumber company.  I oppose this cap and 
trade bill that our legislators are trying to impose on us.  This will increase our expenses and have great 
impact on our bottom line.  Agriculture runs on a thin margin from year to year and placing these taxes 
on business will hurt our ability to make a profit. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Karl Jensen 
 
 


